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Monday  17  June  2019       Term  2  Week  8 

What’s on at Truscott St 

Monday 17 June 

Friday 21 June 

 

Tuesday 25 June 

Wednesday 26 June 

Friday 28 June 

 

Tuesday 2 July 

Thursday 4 July 

Friday 5 July 

 

 

Monday 22 July 

Tuesday 23 July 

 

 

Years 1& 2 History Excursion 

Assembly: 3/4K 

PSSA Round 10 

Choir Rehearsal 

Pyjama Day—SRC Fundraiser 

Assembly: Support Unit 

PSSA Round 11 

Athletics Carnival at Dunbar Park 

Aboriginal Performance 

Assembly: Badges Presentation 

PSSA Round 12 

Last day of Term 2 

Staff Development Day 

Students return for Term 3 

 

 



  From The Principal: 
 

Band Highlights: 

Last Friday our guitar group performed beautifully at the assembly to the delight of students, staff and 
parents & friends in the audience.  The students had been well rehearsed in how to present themselves 
and play their instruments to entertain.  
Congratulations also  to our school Concert  Band  Intermediate for winning the bronze trophy at the  
Ryde East Music Festival competing against I believe at least 15 other schools in the competition. 
 

School Reports: 

School reports are about providing strong connections between school and home around each child’s 

achievement in their learning.  Reports will be sent home in Week 10 of this term.  If your child requires 

an additional report, please contact the school office so this can be organised.  I would like to thank all 

staff for their professional care and consideration to each student’s achievement this semester.  

 

Winter Is Coming:  

Please be mindful to ensure any unwell children stay home.  While we understand that it can sometimes 

be difficult to manage care for working parents, it is important that children are well enough to attend 

school for their own wellbeing and for the wellbeing of others.  

 

Anne Barltrop 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  
Truscott Street Achievers 
Congratulations to the following students who received awards last week. 

PSSA News 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Soccer & Netball games are played at Meadowbank Park.    

AFL games are played at ELS Hall Oval. 

Training: AFL—Wednesdays 8.30-9.00 

Soccer and Netball— Thursdays 8.30-9.00 

Post Homes  

Claire F 1B 

Aden A 1B 

Maxim S 1B 

Gemma D 1J 

Joshua K 3/4K 

Jude C 2W 

Post Homes  

Sophia K 2W 

Montana J 1J 

Truscotts  

Samay T KM 

Adam M KS 

Hadar BY KW 

Ethan S KM 

Charlie A KT 

Truscotts  

Zara K KM 

Charlie S 2M 

Jude C 2W 

Sophia K 2W 

Yuval P 2 

Zoey Y 2W 

Jasmyn N 3/4K 

Annabelle D 3/4B 

Truscotts  

Sophia K 2W 

Offer J KM 

Joshua B KM 

Guo Chen C 1J 

Lawson S 3/4B 

Sky P KM 

Luca G 2W 

Brax W x2 1J 

Senior Soccer Junior Soccer Girls Soccer  

TSPS v Ermington TSPS v Ermington TSPS v North Ryde  

Score: 0-1 Score: 5-1 Score: 0-7  

Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match  

Lachlan C Ben A Romi K  

Senior  A  

Netball 

Junior A 

Netball 

Senior B 

Netball 

Junior B 

Netball 

TSPS v Hunters Hill TSPS v Hunters Hill TSPS v Hunters Hill TSPS v Hunters Hill 

Score: 12-24 Score: 10-10 Score: 11-26 Score: 1-10 

Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match 

Priya S Whole team Lilah S Alexis M 

Senior AFL 

TSPS v West Ryde 

Score: 50-14 

Player of the match 

Sophie H 

Junior AFL 

TSPS v West Ryde 

Score: 25-41 

Player of the match 

Angus M 



  
P&C News 
Canteen News 

This week's class to volunteer is 5N.  If you can spare a few hours to volunteer in the canteen on Friday 

please email your class parent and canteen@tspspandc.org.au  

The allocated classes for the remainder of the term are below. 

Week   Date Class 

9   28-Jun  5/6F 

10   5-Jul    5/6C 

Selina Dowling  

Canteen Co-ordinator 

canteen@tspspandc.org.au 

 

Uniform Shop 

Just a reminder that the uniform shop no longer accepts cash in store. 

Second hand items can continue to be purchased using cash through the honesty box.  

And a huge thank you to everyone for keeping the second hand cupboard neat and tidy :)  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:canteen@tspspandc.org.au

